From: Eileen Willmott
Sent: 24 Jan

uary 2019 21:49
Subject: Two DPCAAC planning application comments

Dear Planners,

I am writing as a private individual, Nick Bradfield will commenting on behalf of the
DPCAAC.

2018/5953/P.

Very minor points. Design and Access statement; we do have trees with TPOs nearby, it says
there are none!

Also is there a 3m limit on height of garden walls and fences in CAs? The side wall with
fence and trellis on the top

is over 3 metres. It looks incredibly high as I pass it each day.

Many thanks,

Eileen Willmott
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